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Having been a resident of Bennelong for most of my voting life I object to the 
proposed changes to locate North Epping in Berowra. 
 
I have a much stronger association with community activities in Epping, Eastwood 
and Marsfield, than with the region of the present Berowra. 
 
I object to splitting the suburb of Epping across 2 federal electorates, given the years 
of work to keep single-seat representation in the Epping Town Centre across the 3 
levels of Government. The suburb of Epping has suffered in the past because it has 
been governed by 3 different local governments all with different ideas.  
 
North Epping should remain as part of Bennelong. 
 
Jane Thomas 
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